SENESADR

Renegades Minor Hockey Association
(Formerly known as Rockey Mountain Athletic Association, RMAA)

Jersey Sponsorship Opportunities and Request

As another great year of hockey has come to a close for Renegades Minor Hockey Association
(RMHA), we are excited to be hanging a new Central Alberta Hockey League Banner in our local
Arenas rafters and celebrating the success of all our Renegades players this season. The 2023/24
season for the Renegades consisted of 9 teams ranging form U13 - U18. These 9 teams saw players
come together from Crossfield, Carstairs and Didsbury communities to play. Players traveled from
October to March carrying the spirit, enthusiasm, and pride of the Renegades Minor Hockey from
Edmonton to Medicine Hat and all places in between. RMHA is now looking forward to the 2024/25
season and what lies ahead for these 9 teams. As we look to the future we can see that our current
jerseys are showing their age, and are needing to be replaced. RMHA is looking to partner with
community businesses as we replace all 9 sets of team Jersey’s. We are looking to add a fresh new
look for our teams, and are offering up sponsorships for each set of jerseys.

Opportunities available are:
e U13 Team Jerseys — Each team will consist of 22 Jerseys - $1,500 (3 Available)
e U15 Team Jerseys — Each team will consist of 22 Jerseys - $1,500 (3 Available)

* U18 Team Jerseys — Each team will consist of 22 Jerseys - $1,500 (3 Available)

RMHA believes in building a community association which brings all ages together, developing

not only great hockey players but great community spirit and pride. Our association Jerseys will all
be the same to create a consistent look and feel. Your company logo will be placed on a set of your
choice but your support is going to the entire association to help keep hockey in Renegades Minor
Hockey affordable for all families. With your Jersey sponsorship, RMHA will guarantee you three
years of recognition as a sponsor of the association, your logo will also be on the jersey for good so
it will likely be seen for many years beyond the guaranteed three years.

RMHA would like to thank you for taking the time to consider this offer and we look forward to
discussing your support of the great program offered by RMHA for the youth of Crossfield, Carstairs,
Didsbury and surrounding areas.

Please feel free to reach out to Robbi Spady at 403-852-9912 or webmaster.rmaa@gmail.com with
any questions or your interest in becoming one of our sponsors.

Sincerely,

Renegades Minor Hockey
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